
CITY HALL, CITY OF ARLINGTON, SOUTH DAKOTA 

May 12, 2021 

  

                The City Council met in special session pursuant to notice as required by law:  Present on Roll Call were 
Mayor Curt Lundquist, and Council Members:  Terry Mutziger, Terry Rowbotham, Rob Achterberg and Cory 
Falconer.  Absent:  Jesse Steffensen and Garth Johnson. 

                The purpose of the meeting was to meet with DeDe Schmidt and Kelly VanOverbeke regarding the 
ballpark. 

                Several of the businesses in the Arlington area were approached about purchasing signs to advertise their 
business on the outfield fence of the ball field and then pay an annual fee to continue to have the sign in that 
location.  Currently there are 38 businesses who have showed interest in participating in the project.  The funds that 
are raised will be used for improvements at the ballpark.  The first priority is to construct a building to replace the 
current concession stand, bathrooms and equipment room. 

                Motion was made by Achterberg, seconded by Mutziger to approve moving forward with the advertising 
signs project.  The signs will be 4 x 8 and cost $300.  All in favor—Carried. 

                Plans for the blueprint of the building along with the type of materials to be used to construct the structure 
will be researched now that the project will be moving forward. 

                Motion to adjourn was made by Falconer, seconded by Achterberg.  All in favor—Carried. 

  

_______________________________                                     ________________________________ 

Sue Falconer, Finance Officer                                                   Curt Lundquist, Mayor 

                It is the policy of the City of Arlington, South Dakota, not to discriminate against the handicapped in 
employment or the provision of service. 

 


